## **Y2 Session Plan**

Next Sessions: Thursday 1/7 or Monday 1/11 @ 7:30pm

#### **To Join your Virtual Class:**

- 1. Visit the St. Paul Confirmation Formation Program page of our website.
- 2. Click the Google Meet Links button for your catechist (in the Year 2 section).
- 3. Click the button to join the virtual classroom.

#### **Catechist Contact Info:**

<u>Click here</u> and scroll down to the **Year 2** section for your catechist's contact information.

### **Chosen Lesson 18 - Pray before you begin!**

#### All items on this list should be completed BEFORE class!

- Grab your Chosen workbook and log into the <u>Ascension/Chosen</u> website.
- Read in your workbook:
  - o Page 166 (Dive In)
  - Page 170 (Hero of the Week)
  - o Page 172-174 (Taking it Home)
    - Memorize the Memory Verse on p. 173 (1 Thessalonians 5:16-18)
- Determine: which Challenge of the Week (p. 171) you will accept prior to class.
- Watch: the Watch It! video segments in advance of class.

\_\_\_\_\_

#### **RETREAT INFORMATION - Show this to your parents!!**

Registration for our first-ever virtual retreat will go out via email by January 8. We have had to change the following details due to COVID. Please reach out as soon as possible if you are unable to attend on January 23rd.

#### **DETAILS:**

| DAY                         | Saturday, January 23  |
|-----------------------------|---|
| TIME                        | 6-9PM (This is a CHANGE from the originally planned time.)              |
| LOCATION                    | Online  |
| Do sponsors/parents attend? | No  |
| Is Mass required?           | We ask that your family attend Mass in-person at St. Paul this weekend. |
|                             | Wood Carrain  |

continued on next page

# **Y2 Session Plan**

#### **OTHER WORK:**

• **Epiphany:** check out <u>this short video</u> about blessing your home for Epiphany, which is the day the magi visited the infant Jesus. Your family can bless your door using this <u>blessing</u>.

#### **SAINT REPORTS:**

Reports are due in December. If you haven't already done so, please submit your <u>Saint</u> <u>Report</u> by emailing or sharing it to my email: lcollin@saintpaultheapostle.church.

I've read many of your reports, which have been very informative! You will hear from me once I've read your Saint Report. Many thanks for your patience!